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January 26, 2024

Dear Parents of Orangeville School District,

I hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to inform you of an upcoming leadership
transition. Mr. Riddle informed the district on Wednesday, January 24, 2024, that he
has accepted another position outside of the Orangeville School District. Thank you to
Mr. Riddle for his service this year. We wish Mr. Riddle and his family the best of luck in

their future endeavors.

Next week, the Board of Education will be meeting to discuss a leadership transition
plan. | will keep the community informed of any changes in staffing. If you have any
questions and/or concerns, please contact me by phone at 815-789-4450 or by email at

katzenberger@orangevillecusd.com.

February will be an exciting month of basketball to watch! Be sure to come on out and
cheer the Broncos on to victory! We are also looking forward to spring weather and
seeing whether or not Punxsutawney Phil, the groundhog, will see his shadow on

Friday, February 2"! Stay tuned to Bronco Country! Go Broncos!!

Sincerely,

KBl g
Julie Katzenberger, Ed.S.
Superintendent



